
 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lake Limerick  
Board of Directors Names  

New General Manager 
Shannon Ramos starts on Tuesday, May 28th 

 
After an in-dept search by our HR partner and the Lake Limerick Board of Directors, we are happy to 
announce that Shannon Ramos will join Lake Limerick as our General Manager on Tuesday, May 28th.  
Shannon is a seasoned executive with more than 25 years of experience in successfully leading and 
developing teams, building and administering budgets, managing projects and is customer satisfaction 
focused. 
She has been based in the Puget Sound area for 20 years, most recently overseeing the complex day-to-
day operations of military housing for families at Joint Base Lewis-McChord, which includes more than 
5,000 homes.  
In her free time, Shannon does volunteer work at an elementary school and a non-profit organization in 
the local community.  She and her husband are also avid golfers.  
 

 “I am thrilled at the opportunity to be a part of the 
Lake Limerick team and community.  I look 
forward to meeting and getting to know you all.”  

-Shannon Ramos 

“On behalf of the Lake Limerick Board of Directors, I am so happy to welcome Shannon to the 
community and this important role. We are appreciative of our staff and members who have shown 
patience while we worked hard to find someone that not only has the skill set we were looking for as 
Lake Limerick grows, but also someone you might simply enjoy having a cup of coffee with.”  

-Mitch Robinson 
LLCC Board President 

 
 

Shannon’s first days will be busy as she focuses on meeting our staff.  
Members are invited to meet Shannon during her first week: 
 
Wednesday May 29th | 9:00-10:00 am 
Meet Shannon in Pro Shop Cafe 
 
Thursday May 30th | 4:30-6:30 pm 
Meet Shannon at The Inn (restaurant/bar) 
 
 


